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BY: Kelli Latuska, Public Information Officer 

 

City of Duluth to temporarily close one lane of Woodland Avenue for roadside work

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] City of Duluth crews will reduce traffic to one lane in each direction on Woodland
Avenue between 21st Avenue E and Eighth Street/Kent road in order perform vegetation
management safely and quickly. This closure is expected to begin around 7:00 AM on September 9,
and last until late afternoon that day. Drivers should consider detouring around the location, as traffic
congestion and delays may be expected.

 

Please review this closure at the City’s Road Closure Map: https://duluthmn.gov/engineering/maps/
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